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Subject: Letters of support from Neighbors

From: Tony Weil   
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 11:54 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Letters of support from Neighbors 

Jon, 

I sent out the following email to my 5 neighbors on Stratford drive at the beginning of February. Here is my initial letter 
and their responses. Would it be helpful if they each wrote a more detailed letter and if so, should it be sent to me or 
directly to you? 

Tony 

================================ 

From: Tony Weil   
Date: Wed, Jan 31, 2024 at 2:27 PM 
Subject: Proposed Fence on our property 
To: Melissa Hauptman   
Cc: Jeremy Nelson, Cari, Jeff Hauptman, John Clem, Maya Clem, ROBERT GILMAN, Christine Gilman , William Trachet 

Hi Neighbors, 

We hope you are all having a good winter. As some of you may have figured out, we are expanding our deck. We would 
like to consider adding a privacy fence around our backyard this summer. Due to the shape of our property and the 
adjacent streets, our back yard is considered a "front yard" by the city and a fence is not allowed without a variance. 

I have attached a drawing of our proposed fence along our property line with Bill, along our driveway, and along the 
back of the grassy area in our backyard (not visible from the street.) I would like your opinion on this and whether or not 
you would object to it. 

We hope to see you all in the spring. 

Thanks, 
Tony and Ann 
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=========================================== 
 
From: John Clem   
Date: Wed, Jan 31, 2024 at 2:46 PM 
Subject: Re: Proposed Fence on our property 
To: Tony Weil   
 
We would not. 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
=========================================== 
 
From: Melissa Hauptman   
Date: Wed, Jan 31, 2024 at 4:16 PM 
Subject: RE: Proposed Fence on our property 
To: Tony Weil   
 
Hi Tony!  Yes, it’s really coming along nicely.  Jeff and I are ok with you building a privacy fence around your backyard.  If 
you’re concerned about feedback from your Hill Street neighbors, maybe some nice border landscaping along the 
outside of the fence would soften the look.  Either way, it’s an improvement, so I’m sure it will look lovely. 
Melissa 
 
=========================================== 
 
From: Jeremy Nelson   
Date: Wed, Jan 31, 2024 at 5:42 PM 
Subject: Re: Proposed Fence on our property 
To: Tony Weil   
 
Hello, We have no objections.   
Actually a tree fell on our fence on Hill Street and we need to repair it and eventually replace all of our fence. We will be 
curious to see how you like their work and may want a reference.  
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Thanks 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
=========================================== 
 
From: ROBERT GILMAN   
Date: Wed, Jan 31, 2024 at 6:03 PM 
Subject: Re: Proposed Fence on our property 
To: Tony Weil   
 
Hi Tony, 
Neither Chris nor I have any objections to a wall.  Looking forward to seeing you and Ann when our weather gets 
better.  On the mean time enjoy the warmth of the Florida keys.  
Bob & Chris 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
=========================================== 
 
From: William Trachet   
Date: Mon, Feb 5, 2024 at 8:18 PM 
Subject: Re: Proposed Fence on our property 
To: Tony Weil   
 
This looks good.  
Bill 
 
=========================================== 
 
 
 


